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July 25, 2012
The Honorable Jim Webb

United States Senate

248 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-228-6363

Dear Senator Webb:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Military Service Integrity Act” (S. 3372) that would bring criminal penalties to any individual for making a false claim to have served in the military or to have been awarded a military medal, or decoration in order to secure a tangible benefit or a personal gain.


The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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